
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

20 November 2019 
 

Our meeting began at 1900 with Ed Bretag presiding. Following intros around the 
room, the minutes of the October meeting were read, motioned and passed.  
 
Our Treasurer, Laird Johnson, then gave his report. 
 
We had various discussions on the old reflector problems, the new reflector and 
the move between. 
 
A head count was made for the Christmas dinner at Mexicana. 
 
The howling at the Badger repeater was diagnosed to the antenna feed line. We 
switched over to the spare feed and all is ok. 
 
We discussed attaching our repeater system to EchoLink. 
 
The remaining cable and grounding work at the Tenderfoot tower will probably be 
early spring. 
 
There were three sections of the old tower from Tenderfoot, that are still usable. 
 
We discussed putting a radio, antenna and perhaps a DMR radio at the Hospital 
in Divide. 
 
Dan Huber is looking at putting up an APRS iGate. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1945. 
14 members, one guest present. 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KC0FNV), Secretary. 


